Works Notification

Road Renewal & Replacing Concrete Barriers with Planted Traffic Islands
for Eltham Street (Monash Road — Westminster Road), Gladesville

The City of Ryde is conducting road renewal works on Eltham Street between Monash and
Westminster Roads, Gladesville. These works are identified in Council’s 2020/2021 Delivery
Program.

What will the works involve?

» Reconstruction and realignment of the kerb and gutter on the northern side of Eltham St

« Formalisation of the one-way traffic flow which involves replacing the existing concrete barriers
with planted islands and proposing a concrete island to further support the one-way flow.

» Street tree planting

* Road re-sheeting

» Improved streetscape

On the other side of this flyer is a map showing the design of the works.

Will these works include changes to parking?

The works will include a loss of two (2) parking spaces. Council understand the importance of
parking to residents and has made every effort to minimise loss of parking without compromising
community safety. There will be no changes to the current parking restrictions.

When will the works take place?
Works are scheduled to commence 29t October 2020 and are planned for completion by March
2021, weather permitting.

The works will be carried out Monday to Friday and some Saturdays between the hours of 7.00am

and 4.00pm. Every effort will be made to minimise inconvenience to residents during the
construction period.

For Further information please do not hesitate to contact:

Contact: Maddy Mukerjee, Project Manager
Phone: (02) 9952 8235
Email: mmukerjee@ryde.nsw.gov.au
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